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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed December 18, 2024

Applications open for 2025 Concerts in the Park series
City seeking local musicians to perform in public spaces

Summary
The Parks, Recreation and Culture department is gearing up for the 2025 event season and is on the lookout for
local performers for the popular Concerts in the Park series. Taking place from May to August across various
locations in Nanaimo, these concerts aim to bring our public spaces to life and showcase local talent. Applications
are currently open and will be accepted until 11:59 p.m. on January 19, 2025.

For more information on the Concerts in the Parks series and to apply, visit the Concerts in the Park page

Strategic Link: Supporting community cultural events promotes City Plan's goals for a healthy and empowered
Nanaimo.

Key Points
● Applications are open until Jan. 19, 2025 and performers can apply on the City's website or by clicking the link

at the bottom of this news release.
● Applications are now being accepted for the 2025 Concerts in the Park series.

Quotes
"I heartily encourage local musicians to apply to participate in this dynamic annual series. Concerts in the Park is
an exceptional opportunity for musicians and audiences alike to unite in celebration of creativity and diversity,
set against the backdrop of some of Nanaimo’s most beautiful parks and natural spaces."

Leonard Krog
Mayor

City of Nanaimo
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Communications
City of Nanaimo
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250-754-4251

View the online edition for more information -
https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR241218ApplicationsOpenFor2025ConcertsInTheParkSeries.html

https://www.nanaimo.ca/parks-recreation-culture/parks-events/concertsinthepark
https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR241218ApplicationsOpenFor2025ConcertsInTheParkSeries.html

